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At its 7th meeting, the Technology Executive Committee (TEC) of the UNFCCC further 
considered areas of work or topics and modalities to collaborate with other relevant 
organizations outside of the Convention of the UNFCCC. To assist the TEC in its work on 
this matter, the TEC hereby invited observers, either in-person at TEC 7 or via social media: 

 To propose possible areas of work or topics and modalities to collaborate with other 
relevant organizations outside the Convention, and  

 To participate in discussions on this matter at TEC 7.  

At TEC 7, a session on this matter took place on Thursday 5 September 14:00-15:45 in 
Bonn. Observers not physically present in the room were invited to participate virtually 
with the help of the live webcast and Twitter. Viewers could participate via Twitter by 
following the hashtag #climatetech to keep track of the discussion. To ask the committee a 
question or leave a comment, viewers were able to use the same hashtag in their Twitter 
posts and also send their questions or comments to @UN_climatetalks. The entire event 
was webcast.  

More information about the 7th meeting of the TEC, including the provisional annotated 
agenda, is available here.  

Tweets on the in-session workshop and TEC 7: tweets about #climatetech.  

 

 

https://twitter.com/UN_ClimateTalks
http://unfccc.int/press/multimedia/webcasts/items/6154.php
http://unfccc.int../TEC_meetings/content.html
https://twitter.com/search?q=%23climatetech

